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  The Football Manager Neil Carter,2006-04-18 This clear and accessible book
is the first in-depth history of the role of the football manager in British
football, tracing a path from Victorian-era amateurism to the highly paid
motivational specialists and media personalities of the twenty-first century.
Using original source materials, the book traces the changing character and
function of the football manager, covering: the origins of football
management – club secretaries and early pioneers the impact of post-war
social change – the advent of the football business television and the new
commercialism contemporary football – specialisation and the influence of
foreign managers and management practices the future of football management.
The Football Manager fully explores the historical context of these changes.
It examines the influence of Britain's traditionally pragmatic and
hierarchical business management culture on British football, and in doing so
provides a new and broader perspective on a unique management role and a
unique way of life.
  The Team Makers Peter Morris,1973
  The Football Manager Guide to Football Management Iain Macintosh,2015
  The Soccer Coach Book: A 60-Day Journal: Tactics, Writing & Reflection 21
Exercises,2018-09-02 'The Ultimate Workbook For The Modern Soccer Coach.'
DISCOVER NEW INSIGHTS WITHIN 60 DAYS 60 days of uplifting and thought-
provoking questions about soccer tactics, coaching your team, improving upon
the relationship with your players and life as a soccer coach. This well-
designed notebook gives you one question per day and enough space to write,
or draw formations/match situations. A simple, but intelligent way to improve
yourself as a soccer coach. THE PERFECT GIFT This beautifully designed
journal is also a perfect gift for a friend or loved one.
  Football Manager Stole My Life Iain Macintosh,Kenny Millar,Neil White,2012
Football Manager stole my life reveals the cult behind a computer game that,
since its debut in 1992, has sold 20m copies and become a part of football
culture.
  The Role of the Professional Football Manager Seamus Kelly,2017-02-17
Considering the celebrity-like status of the professional football manager,
surprisingly little is known about their role. This book provides an
unprecedented insight into the chronically insecure and vulnerable world of
the contemporary professional football manager. Drawing on original research,
it explores the complex challenges and skills of the football manager in an
increasingly cut-throat, ruthless and results-based industry. Written by a
former professional footballer, the book examines how personal contact
networks and the social mobility of different actors within the industry
influence various elements of the manager's role. Beginning with an overview
of literature on football management, its subsequent chapters each examine a
key aspect of a manager’s work, such as: managerial recruitment and
appointment; the role of previous playing experience and formal education;
the assessment and recruitment of players; maintaining discipline and
control; maintaining successful working relationships with players, coaches,
agents, club directors and owners. Shedding light on the inner workings of
the football industry, this book is fascinating reading for any serious
football fan and an essential resource for any student or scholar researching
football, sport management or sport business.
  Best Managers of World Soccer Patrick Donnelly,2023-12-15 While the players
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on the field receive most of the glory, soccer managers can often be the
difference between winning and losing through their decisions before and
during matches. This title introduces readers to some of the most influential
managers the sport has seen, from tactical innovators to master motivators,
all of whom have left a lasting impact on the world's most popular sport. The
book features informative sidebars, exciting photos, a glossary, and an
index. SportsZone is an imprint of Abdo Publishing, a division of ABDO.
  The Soccer Coach Marco Bruno,2019-10-17
  Living on the Volcano Mike Calvin,2016
  The Football Manager's Guide to Football Management Iain
Macintosh,2015-10-08 The Football Manager Guide to Football Management is for
anyone who has ever believed that they could do a better job than their
club’s manager. It’s for anyone who has ever tried to prove that point by
taking the hot seat in the management simulation Football Manager. Whilst
most Football Manager players feel they possess innate tactical awareness, on
point man-management skills and a gift for dealing with the media; even the
most hardened fan would have to admit there’s much to be learned from those
who ply their trade in the real world. If you want to make an immediate
impact on your struggling hometown club, you need to refer back to Sir Bobby
Robson. If you want to lay down the law with your young players, you need to
take tips from Sir Alex Ferguson. Want to avoid a financial catastrophe? Then
learn from Leeds United! So if, at any point in your life, you have imagined
yourself in a tracksuit, waving your arms in the air on the touchline, with
your perfect XI scribbled on the back of a beer mat and thinking ahead to the
press conference, then this book is for you. After all, you’re already a
football manager... you just haven’t been appointed yet.
  Big Match Manager Tom Sheldon,2006-08 An interactive soccer game book in
which readers take on the role of soccer manager and must make decisions on
how to play certain matches as well as figure out the truth behind three top
players being suspended.
  Top Eleven Be a Soccer Manager Guide Josh Abbott,2015-10-09 Are you a fan
of Top Eleven Be a Soccer Manager?With our unofficial game guide we can teach
you how to master the game! Do you want to install and play the game on any
Phone, PC, or Tablet? This guide will also help you install on the Kindle,
Kindle HD, Kindle HDX, Any Android Phone/Tablet, PC, Windows Phone,
Blackberry, or iPhone/iPad.Following this guide you can get the game
installed and begin playing right away in as little as a few minutes!Help,
tips, strategies, getting coins, walkthroughs, and the complete guide are
also included with the order. Here are more details as to what is included
when you purchase:- Overview & Basic Information.- Cash and Tokens.- Managing
the Team.- Team Form.- Professional Tips and Strategies.- Detailed Easy to
Follow Instructions.- Secrets, Tips, Cheats, Unlockables, and Tricks Used By
Pro Players!- PLUS MUCH MORE!Make sure to visit me at
http://www.hiddenstuffentertainment.com/ for more great game strategies and
tips!Disclaimer: This guide is not associated, affiliated, or endorsed by the
Games Creator and or Owner. We cannot guarantee that this specific title will
be available for download on each and every platform mentioned.
  Soccer iQ Presents High Pressure Dan Blank,2017-04-10 In this installment
of the Soccer iQ series, college soccer coach and best-selling author, Dan
Blank, educates coaches and players on the most effective ways to implement a
high-pressure style of team defending. Nearly 80% of goals scored are the
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result of three or fewer passes, and more than half of all goals scored begin
when a team wins possession of the ball in its attacking half of the field.
The numbers clearly indicate a statistical advantage to winning the ball in
the opponent’s end of the field, and that’s exactly what high pressure is
designed to do. High pressure is perhaps the most misunderstood term in
soccer’s vocabulary. There are countless coaches who want their teams to play
high pressure, but many of them aren’t always quite so sure about what that
means. They tend to translate ‘high pressure’ into ‘run around like you stole
something until we score.’ They only extract the urgency of which the term
implies without much understanding of the nuance that makes high pressure a
formidable system of team defense. Those coaches understand that high
pressure requires a high work rate, but they don’t understand the tactical
savvy that can maximize the output of that work. As a result, their teams
feature only the madness but not the method behind successful high pressure.
High Pressure provides an easy-to-follow blueprint for coaches and players so
they know not only what to do, but why they are doing it. In this book, Dan
Blank clarifies the differences between high and low pressure and explains
the big picture of high pressure defending. You will learn the roles of each
position, the importance of restraining lines, and how to set up pressure
funnels to win the ball in the attacking half. Coach Blank also details the
telltale cues that signal a team to step up or back off its pressure, and
much, much more. High pressure defending requires more than just hard work.
It requires organization, communication and an indefatigable team spirit.
This book will show you how to create and implement these elements to get a
maximum return on your team’s effort.
  The Intelligent Soccer Coach Carl Wild,2021-09
  How to Coach a Soccer Team Tony Carr,2006-03-28 Coached successfully, your
players will build skills and confidence as the team achieves a winning
record. From setting goals to safety issues, the definitive advice in this
guide will become indispensable to you throughout the season--Page 4 of
cover.
  Sir Bobby Robson Bob Harris,2003 The first illustrated celebration of the
life and times of Sir Bobby Robson, one of the most successful managers ever.
For over fifty years he has been involved in soccer at the highest level, as
a player, coach, and international coach. He was sacked from his first
management position at Fulham, he was hounded by the press while England's
coach, and has twice recovered from cancer. Bob Harris, a close acquaintance
of Sir Bobby's, tells the football manager's own story, which is interlaced
with stories and anecdotes from many of the most famous names in football.
  The Modern Soccer Coach Gary Curneen,2018-01-19 In recent years, player
development has been a hot topic in the soccer world. With more pressure on
coaches to win than ever before, the modern game seems to be less about
actual players and more about tactical systems. In many places, the majority
of training sessions are structured so that each player receives the same
training as his or her teammates, even though they are asked to perform
different functions. As a result, players do not receive specific feedback
and lack the ability to produce functional skills in the heat of a game.Aimed
at football coaches of all levels, and players of all ages and abilities, The
Modern Soccer Coach: Position-Specific Training seeks to identify, develop,
and enhance the skills and functions of the modern soccer player whatever
their position and role on the pitch.This book offers unique insight into how
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to develop an elite program that can both improve players and win games.
Filled with practical no-nonsense explanations, focused player drills, and
more than 40 illustrated soccer templates, this book will help you - the
modern coach - to create a coaching environment that will take your players
to the next level.> Understand how the concept of player development needs to
change as players progress in the game.> Examine how learning styles have
changed and how coaches must adapt accordingly.> Enhance your players'
performance levels with innovative exercises and ways to share feedback and
critical information.> Includes chapters and exercises for developing Centre
Backs, Full Backs, Holding Midfielders, Attacking Midfielders, Wide
Attackers, and Centre Forwards.> Learn how certain coaches can move their
players from 'interested' to 'committed'.> Develop ways to maximize the
talent levels of your players.
  The Modern Soccer Coach: Position-Specific Training Gary Curneen,2015-02-04
In recent years, player development has been a hot topic in the soccer world.
With more pressure on coaches to win than ever before, the modern game seems
to be less about actual players and more about tactical systems. In many
places, the majority of training sessions are structured so that each player
receives the same training as his or her teammates, even though they are
asked to perform different functions. As a result, players do not receive
specific feedback and lack the ability to produce functional skills in the
heat of a game. Aimed at football coaches of all levels, and players of all
ages and abilities, The Modern Soccer Coach: Position-Specific Training seeks
to identify, develop, and enhance the skills and functions of the modern
soccer player whatever their position and role on the pitch. This book offers
unique insight into how to develop an elite program that can both improve
players and win games. Filled with practical no-nonsense explanations,
focused player drills, and more than 40 illustrated soccer templates, this
book will help you - the modern coach - to create a coaching environment that
will take your players to the next level. Understand how the concept of
player development needs to change as players progress in the game. Examine
how learning styles have changed and how coaches must adapt accordingly.
Enhance your players' performance levels with innovative exercises and ways
to share feedback and critical information. Includes chapters and exercises
for developing Center Backs, Full Backs, Holding Midfielders, Attacking
Midfielders, Wide Attackers, and Center Forwards. Learn how certain coaches
can move their players from 'interested' to 'committed'. Develop ways to
maximize the talent levels of your players.
  Soccer Coach Playbook Run & Health Press,2019-12-20 Soccer Coach Book!
Training Notebook Match Score When you finally get to manage your very own
soccer team, you wear a crown that can be filled with thorns. Being the coach
of a team you are responsible for putting together a winning and competitive
combination for your soccer team. Compared to the big leagues, college or
high school soccer is no less in quality excitement and top class thrills,
but you need to have top class players as well. A prompted fill in soccer
team plays notebook to record all your soccer coaching notes, playbook, to
referee, record game statistics, working with your teams, training and
drills. Each page is undated, allowing you to date the page as needed.
Features: Soccer Play Drawing Field Templates Size: 8X10 inches Cover: Matte
Softcover Interior Pages: White Lined Pages; Total Pages: 110 total pages
Gift For Soccer Coaches School Year Gift Sports and Recreation Gift Christmas
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Gift Birthday Gift Gift Under $10
  How to Be a Football Manager: Enter the hilarious and crazy world of the
gaffer Ian Holloway,2022-10-27 The funniest and most entertaining sports book
you'll read this year. 'fascinating, frank, funny' Jim White, Daily Telegraph
'insightful' Henry Winter, The Times 'very entertaining ... great stories'
Hawksbee & Jacobs, talkSPORT radio 'an incredible book' The Football Show,
Sky Sports News 'Yeah, I'm all that plus a bag of chips' 'Come round my house
and we'll have a fight on the front lawn' 'I'm as chuffed as a badger at the
start of the mating season' 'I thought his bum cheeks looked very pert'
Football management is like being a potato - you're never too far from the
sack and everyone is constantly chipping away at you. It's not for the faint-
hearted and unless you've got skin as thick as rhino and, more importantly, a
wicked sense of humour, you've no chance of surviving. Ian Holloway - aka
'Ollie' - has all the above and more besides. His press conferences are the
stuff of legend. He's been there, seen it and done it in his 40 years as
player and manager, and has been entertaining football fans on and off the
pitch for most of his life. He's been head honcho at clubs in all four
divisions in English football, experiencing everything from the giddy heights
of taking Blackpool to the Premier League to fighting relegation from the
Football League with Grimsby Town. There's never been a dull moment. In the
joyful How to Be a Football Manager, Holloway weaves a fantastically rich
tapestry of hilarious anecdotes to reveal what being the boss is really like.
This is not a handbook to tell you when to play a Christmas tree formation or
throw on a false nine - it's about dealing with the ridiculous, fighting your
corner and always having a comeback.
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